Dear Congregants and Friends,



GREAT NEWS! We're saving paper, we're saving postage –

This year, you can **REGISTER ONLINE** for Congregation Or Tzion's High Holiday Tickets, additional Family or Non-Member Tickets, Youth Program, Book of Remembrance, Break-Fast and more!

Please note: as in previous years, we do request that all Or Tzion members complete the registration for tickets even if you are not making any additional purchases for the High Holidays (e.g. additional guest tickets, Break-Fast, Book of Remembrance, etc.)

Are you ready to do this online? If you are an OT member: log in to your OT account first!

Go directly to: otaz.org/hh

This will bring you to the High Holiday registration page where you can

- Order your tickets
- Place names in the Book of Remembrance
- RSVP for the Yom Kippur Break-Fast
- Donate to Project Isaiah and/or Goodell Education Fund
- Purchase Lulav/Etrog

To complete your online registration, payment must be received either by credit card or bank e-check.

If you prefer to complete your registration by filling out paper forms, simply download and print the forms from our website (this includes anyone who receives a ticket price adjustment, reciprocity tickets or other changes to the published offers):

- Go to congregationortzion.org
- Click on PRAY
- Scroll down to HIGH HOLIDAYS
- Click on PAPER REGISTRATION FORMS

If a computer "is not your thing," call the synagogue office, 480-342-8858, to request that a complete High Holiday forms packet be mailed to you.

Enclosed is our High Holiday brochure with Selihot, Rosh Hashanah, Tashlih, Yom Kippur, and Sukkot times of services, and other important information. Our Youth Program Information sheet is also enclosed. NOTE: For Youth Programming registration: go to otaz.org/HHYP

DEADLINE: All online registrations or paper forms must be submitted or received in the Or Tzion office by Thursday, September 5th.